
~ OPERATION WELCOME HOME! ~ 
Would you like to honor the brave men and women defending our country?  We’ll here’s your chance!  Take one of 
them muskie fishing!   Some time in late August/early September, the 33rd Military Police Company will be returning 
home from a tour of duty in Afghanistan.  Many of these brave soldiers are from our area.  What better way to welcome 
them back then to get them on the water chasing the elusive muskie!

So we’re looking for people interested to volunteer their boat and their time to take a soldier fishing on the Fox Chain on 
the tentative date of September 26.  Twenty to twenty-five boats would be ideal for this event.  If you’re interested in 
volunteering, or need more information, please visit the FRV website.   Thank you!

Visit our website at www.frvmuskie.com for details on all upcoming events! 

FRV YOUTH EVENTS - COMING and GOING 
 

Friday, June 26th, FRV pulled off another great youth 
event on Silver Lake in southern Wisconsin.  Fishing 
conditions were tough for the 20 kids (sunny and low 
90s!)…but one muskie was caught along with lots of 
pike.  Prizes and awards concluded another outstanding
day.  Check the website for more details.

Saturday, August 15th ~ Annual Bartlett Fishing Derby.
Been doing this one a long time.  Volunteers always
needed to help run this one.  From 8 to Noon, at Beaver 
Pond (Stearns Rd. just east of Rt. 59).  Great awards, 
prizes, raffle.  Give us a hand!  Contact Mike Zaborowski.
Check the Bartlett Derby thread in the FRV Forums. 

FRV NEWS - JULY 2009 

Left: Jeremy Hebeda 
holds a huge 44 inch 
hybrid he pulled out 
of Hayward area lake 
while fishing with his 
dad Dave Hebeda.
This fish came during 
the first hot spell at 
the end of June. 
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